
Class Cake Sales 
Galaxy Class raised £100 in their cake sale last week – well done Galaxy! No cake sale this week due to…

Christmas Raffle Mufti Day this Friday (19th November)
Children are invited to wear their own clothes in exchange for goodies to fill our Christmas Raffle Hampers. Boxes of chocolates, 

biscuits and smellies, bottles of wine, beer and spirits all gratefully received, large or small. Tables will be outside the school for 

collection on Friday morning and we will publish photos of the hampers once we have packed them on Monday. Raffle tickets will 

be on sale from Monday or contact us on the details below to purchase your tickets.

Christmas Bauble Competition 
Another of our fundraising activities this Christmas in the absence of bingo is a Christmas Bauble Competition. Children are 

invited to design and make a bauble (on paper, card, recycled materials, 2D, 3D, anything goes) and bring it into school by 

Wednesday 1st December for judging. There will be a prize for the winners in each key stage and all the entries will be used as 

part of the decorations for the school Christmas Tree in the main reception this year. Entry fee is £1 per bauble.  

We have more fundraising activities planned for throughout December – more info next week.

And finally… we will be holding a Secondhand Uniform Shop tomorrow from 2:45pm outside the Community Room.

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Vallis School Association (VSA) News

17th November 2021


